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The R Street Institute is an independent, non-profit, non-partisan think tank funded by voluntary 
contributions from foundations, corporations and individuals. By policy, we do not seek contracts 
with any United States or foreign government entity. As a business, we do participate in a 
variety of government programs open to all similarly situated businesses ranging such as state 
workers’ compensation funds to health care exchanges. In early 2020, we received a potentially 
forgivable loan under the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) created in the Coronavirus Aid, 
Relief, & Economic Security Act - and also made a commitment to all R Street staff that we will 
not have any layoffs, furloughs or across-the-board pay cuts in 2020. 
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